
                           Thank you for your  
                    participation today.  If you  
                  want to know more about  
                  us, please go to our website:   

              www.newrichmondffaalumni.com 

 

April 20, 2015 – Alumni Committee Meeting 
 

Secretarial Minutes taken by Becky Miller 
Alumni                               Stacy Warner                        Laura Dalton                         
Attendance:                      Terry Miller                           Shelly Peterson                     
                                             Dave & Becky Miller           Jim Gillis 
                                             Terry Dorr                             Rachel Sauvola  
 
Treasury Report was read and approved. 
 
Ellis Frank did his presentation of the Outdoor Animal Science Learning Center. 
 
Our Federal Tax I.D. has been reinstated.  Stacy mentioned to maybe inquire about State Tax also but all 
were in favor of just staying with the Federal Tax I.D. 
 
Old Business 
Discussion on while out in the community to promote checking out our website.  Have a business card 
available to hand out at events, etc…  Becky Miller offered to work on the business card with Rachel 
Sauvola’s helpful suggestions. 
 
      

 

 

 

 

Terry Dorr will take care of the Facebook Reminders. 
 
Food Stand is at Terry Dorr’s Home. 
 
Rachel would like the latest revised copy of the SAE Grant.  Laura Dalton created/revised this for us. 
 
FFA Banquet went well.  Thank you for everyone’s hard work to make this all happen. 
 
Plow day Saturday April 25, 2015 – meet at the field on Friday night at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Discussion on Memberships, Fundraising, advertise on our website, trophy’s – fundraising. 
 
June has always been known to have Dairy Month.  Do we want to do something in the community to 
promote this? 
 
Rimoe Ranch – Food booth for June 27th and 28th 
 
Dave made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Jim Gillis seconded it.  Meeting ended 9:30 p.m. 


